8040 Strawberry Lane


Charlotte, NC 28227

September 29, 2014
Dear Students,


New York, Pennsylvania, New York, Florida, New York, Virginia, New York, North Carolina, that is where I have called home over my many years.  I married my best friend, Mark.  We met at Mercyhust College twenty-six years ago and have been together ever since.  We have three children; Jack, Will, and Holly.  Be prepared to hear about their crazy antics.  I am sure some of you will relate to my stories as I know you have brothers and sisters about their ages; sixteen, fourteen, and eleven.  Besides teaching your smiling faces you might wonder what else I like to do. I like to exercise several times a week.  Adam Sandler and Chris Farley are my favorite actors.  I can watch Happy Gilmore, 50 First Dates, and Tommy Boy over and over.  Mexican food is delicious and cheap, that is why it’s my favorite.  My family is a beach-loving family.  We will go any chance we can and spend hours in the ocean and searching for the perfect shells.  Just recently we found a second favorite place to vacation, the mountains.  Tent camping in the elements, and hiking to some of God’s most amazing creations is rejuvenating.

Camping is a new hobby of the Palinkas family.  The past four years we have taken quite a liking to the past-time.  Two summers ago we camped in Marion, NC, not quite to the mountains.  It was scorching hot so we spent most of the day bouncing from one watering hole to the next.  We went down sliding rocks, splashed under magnificent waterfalls and swung high above the water on rope swings before dropping and plunging deep into forty-five degree water.  Our second day at camp was to be much of the same, however; the most violent storm I have ever encountered in my entire life fell upon us in the wee hours of the night.  Rain poured, lightning flashed and thunder crashed for hours.  We awoke to a ridiculous mess; half of our camp washed away the rest had been under two feet of water at some point in the night.  The proof was in the muddy water line we could still see on the coolers and tents.  Our trip was cut short for our campsite was in ruins.  After returning home, we spent several hours washing and drying.  You might think camping would be off our list of things to do, but, a good old-fashion campfire with great company just cannot be beat.  We have already started planning our next trip for October.

As I make my way through this life, one day at a time, I have a few concerns and hopes. The first is that my children will someday be grown with families of their own.  I will be sure to take care of myself, so I will be there for them and there to watch my grandchildren grow.  Second, I want to better myself as a teacher.  I want to help all children that come through my class enjoy learning and succeed in school.  Lastly, my parents and in-laws have done so much for me over the years and they continue to support and encourage me.  I want to somehow be in a position to reciprocate.


By reading this short letter I am certain that you will know more about your new Language Arts teacher.  Remember to share with me things about you that are interesting and share them in an interesting way.  I hope you’ve enjoyed this letter and I can’t wait to read yours and reveal the real you.  

Sincerely,

Mrs. Palinkas
